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High Commissioner of India

Kuala Lumpur

03 November 2021
MESSAGE

On behalf of High Commission of India, Kuala Lumpur and on
my own behalf, | wish the Malaysian Indian Community in Malaysia
and the Indian Expatriates living in Malaysia a very Happy Deepavali.
May this festival of light bless you and your loved ones with good

health, peace and happiness always.
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